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July 30, 2015

To:
chief Executive of capltal ll:rket Superylsor
Financial5€ lcesAuthodq
ced u n g 5u mitro Ojojohadikusumo
Komplek Perkantoran Kementerian Keuangan Rl

Jl. Lapangan Banteng Timur No. 2 - 4
Ja ka rta 1o71o

Dear Sirs,

First Half-Year Financial Statementr of PI Indhnd Devclopment Tbk

we would like to inform that PT lntiland Development Tbk (the "Compan/) is having the first
half-year financial statements ofthe Company ended June 30, 2015 audited. This is to ensure that
the tompany is having fu thorough capabilities toward various business and investment
opportunities which might be material. Therefore, we will announce the audited result at the
latest on September 3q 2015.

Than* )rou for your attention and coop€ration.

Copyto:
r. DireKorat Penilaian Keuangan Perusahaan sektor Jasa Otoritas Jasa Keuangan
2. PT Eursa Efek Indonesia
3. PT Bank Mega Tbk as Trustee of PT lntiland Development Tbk
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